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HILLSBOROUGH COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Face Covering Medical Exemption Form 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

To ensure a safe environment, masks will be required for all students, staff and visitors on Hillsborough 

County Public Schools property. The use of face coverings is aligned with both guidance from Centers 

for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and a recommendation from the American Academy of 

Pediatrics (AAP).    

CDC recommends universal indoor masking for all teachers, staff, students, and visitors to schools, 

regardless of vaccination status. AAP recommends universal masking because a significant portion of 

the student population is not yet eligible for vaccines. Public health experts agree vaccination is the 

most effective defense against COVID-19 for those who are eligible to receive the vaccine.  

If your child has a medical, physical, or psychological condition that prevents them from wearing a 

mask, please consult with your medical provider and complete this form. 

 

Student Information Parent/Guardian Information 

Student Name:  

 

Parent Name:  

Student Number:  

 

Parent Signature:  

School:  

 

Contact Number:  

Date:  

 

Contact Email:  

 

Please attach medical certification from a licensed health care provider that includes a description of 

the medical reason for the exemption. Submit this form and medical documentation to your child’s 

school. District staff will validate all medical certifications.  
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